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Communications 

Fuel Oil Spill in Baker Lake 
 

June 12, 2018 

Baker Lake, NU                 15 sec        

  
The Government of Nunavut is advising residents of Baker Lake that there is a fuel oil spill in 
the community located at the Martha Taliruq Centre.  
 
The departments of Community and Government Services, Environment, and Health are 
working closely with a consultant to ensure minimal impact on the community and environment.  
 
Regular updates will continue to be provided to the community as available.  
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